
NEW ZEALAND FOUNDERS SOCIETY INC. 
PO Box 10290, Wellington, Tel. 04/472-4282. 

3 lst August 1999 

THIS IS TO CONFIRM THAT 

ISSUE NO. 31 OF THE BULLETIN 

WAS NOT PRINTED. 

Confirmation given by Mavis Mateer, Secretary, Canterbury-Westland Branch. 

Mrs V. McSweeny had written a note stating that Bulletin No. 31 
was not printed and placed between Bulletin copies No 30 and 32 
held in the vault of the Sumner/Redcliffs Museum, Christchurch. 


